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			This newsletter - sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays - contains important information and resources to support community pharmacies across England.









		






			In this update: Our response to Spending Review Outcome; LFD eligibility changes coming into effect; Clinical record keeping e-learning; Dispensing and Supply updates.
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			The Chancellor has today announced the outcome of the Government's Spending Review, which included a 3% real-terms increase to NHS funding for each of the next three years. The Government also reaffirmed its priorities to shift care closer to home, focus on prevention, and drive digital transformation in healthcare.

As always, the Spending Review has set out high-level Department budgets, with key projects identified. There will now follow a critical Departmental process to allocate funding across all parts of the NHS.

Community Pharmacy England has been influencing the Spending Review process through formal submissions to the Treasury, using the outputs of economic modelling by PA Consulting, meetings with the Minister, and wider political influencing work, including briefings to Parliamentarians and collaboration with other primary care bodies.

Community Pharmacy England CEO Janet Morrison said:
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		Read our response in full 
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			Several patient groups are no longer eligible to receive free Lateral Flow Device (LFD) tests through the pharmacy service.

Pharmacy owners must ensure they have reviewed the updated patient cohort information and stop supplying tests to patients who are no longer eligible by Monday, 16th June 2025 at the latest. This includes briefing all relevant team members and updating any standard operating procedures (SOPs) to reflect the changes.

See what's changing









		






			Are you confident in making clinical records?
Pharmacy professionals can now access the Centre for Pharmacy Postgraduate Education's (CPPE) 'Documenting in patient clinical records' e-learning programme to refresh and improve their record-keeping skills.

The programme covers legal and regulatory requirements, the structure and content of clear clinical records, and how to accurately document consultations and interventions.

See how it can support you









		






			Dispensing and Supply Updates
Valproate safety update
Safety and educational materials have been updated in line with the current regulatory position on Valproate and to reflect feedback from stakeholders. They also include updates to product information on the risk of low birth weight in children exposed to valproate during pregnancy. Tell me more

Pfizer brands now available as generics
Pharmacy teams should be aware that Pfizer Limited has recently ceased supplying a number of its well-established brands and released generic equivalent versions instead. Check the list of products
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	Join us to have your say about the future of the sector - click or scan to find an event. 
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The Spending Review announcement
continues the Government’s commitment
to delivering care closer to home. We
support this: community pharmacy has so
much to offer if they can be properly
supported, funded and integrated into
primary care.

But we do not yet have a clear path to the
sustainable funding model that community
pharmacy so desperately needs, and we

want to see demonstrable action soon.
Janet Morrison ” —
Chief Executive
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